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Parents and Carers Evening Meetings 

Class teachers hosted parents’  and carers evening meetings this week. We hope that you were 

able to attend and discuss your child’s progress. If you were not able to attend for any reason 

please contact your child’s teacher by email and they will be happy to hold a phone meeting on an-

other date that is suitable for you. 

De-Escalation Training for Parents and Carers 

We will be hosting a de-escalation and restraint training for parents and carers on Friday 2nd De-

cember from 11.00-12.00. Please contact the office if you would like to attend. 

         Parents and Carers Phonics Training  

Thursday 8th December 11.00am 

The government requires all schools to follow a set scheme for the teaching of synthetic phonics. 

Synthetic phonics is a method of teaching where words are broken up into the smallest units of 

sound (phonemes). Children learn to make connections between the letters of written texts 

(graphemes, or letter symbols) and the sounds of spoken language. Synthetic phonics also teaches 

children how to identify all the phonemes in a word and match them to a letter in order to be able to 

spell correctly.  

Earlier this year we introduced a new  programme for teaching phonics called ‘Phonics Interna-

tional’. The programme is taught in all classes and children have made good progress following the 

scheme. We will be hosting a meeting in school to explain more about the teaching of phonics in-

cluding ideas for how to help your child at home for example how to form the letter sounds correctly. 

The meeting will take place on Thursday 8th December at 11.00am in school. All parents and carers 

are welcome to attend, whichever year group your child is in. 

Home Start to Help Local Families 

If you have some free time after Christmas, and you are a parent or grandparent, you could help 
other families with pre-school children. Local charity Home-Start is offering a free course to train you 
to be a home-visiting volunteer, supporting families with difficulties such as post-natal illness, be-
reavement or disability.  

The course will run in Whitton 9.45am-2.30pm, on Tuesdays from 31 January to 21 March (not half-
term 14 Feb). After the course, you would visit a family for 2-3 hours a week. For more information, 
please contact Angie Ahmed  angie@homestart-rkh.org.uk or 07884 536161. Registered charity no: 
1108975.  
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